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School 

Today we have to say goodbye to Miss Moorhead. She has been a fantastic member of our team and 

she will be missed very much. We all wish her lots of luck and I know she will have a fabulous teaching career 

ahead of her. 

Well done to the children who have been working hard in class. Acorn Class have impressed Mrs Gibson 

with their Maths and Topic work this week. Oak Class have impressed Miss Moorhead with their learning and 

questioning in their History work. 

As we approach the end of the school year, it is important to prepare children for change, whether it be 

a small or a big change. We have already started our Reception induction; Mrs Gibson held the meeting this 

week for parents. As a nurturing staff, we all know the children very well and we will ensure a smooth transition 

for September. 

Thought for the day….. Education is the most powerful weapon you can use to change the world 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thought for the day….. Kindness is a gift everyone can afford to give. 

As the weather is, finally, getting warmer, please send your child with a sun hat and apply sun cream. The children are 

playing out on the school field at lunch times so please ensure they are wearing suitable footwear. 

Collective worship with Susan – We spent time during the Worship counting our blessings and saying thanks to God for 

all the good things we have at our school. 

 
Non-uniform day – Thank you for all the kind donations for the Summer Fair 
 
Rock & River – Please fill in and return the forms for Rock and River on Monday as these need to be sent to Rock & River 
in advance. 
 
The Great British Summer Time – The children really enjoyed having their ice lollies so we will be selling them again on 
Thursday. 
 
Bonus Dojos – Well done to so many children who have received lots of bonus Dojos for kindness this week. 
 

Absence – If your child is going to be absent from school, please phone the school office by 8:55am 
Appointments – Please try to make any appointments outside of school time. 
 
 

Well done to Iver who is our Star of the week        
Well done to Alfie  for achieving the Haskayne Standard Award 
Most Dojos this week – Noah 
Joy Award - Naomi 
Writer’s Wall – Lukas’s writing will be going on the writer’s wall next week, well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary. 

27th June – Ice lolly shop 
3rd July – Rock & River (Reception to Y6). No nursery on this day 
5th July – Summer Fair 3pm – 5pm. If you are unable to collect your child from the playground at 2.55, please 
advise a member of staff as soon as possible. 
22nd July - Finish for the summer holidays 3.15pm 

Back to School 4th September 

 

 


